
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS 

January 10th, 2008        www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 

Don’t forget to make your can holders! 
 

Treasurer’s Report   A complete report will be given at the business meeting. 

 

Dues A New Year means dues will be collected at our business meeting.  Please complete your application 

and bring it to the meeting. 

 

Web site   Check out our web site. An application for 2008 can be downloaded. 

 

 In-House Classes   It has been decided not to have in-house classes until after the quilt show in April. 

 

GSQA Classes    Therese has set up GSQA teacher, Connie Ewbanks, to teach a machine pieced class on 

Saturday, January 12, 2008 at the VFW in Bay St. Louis.  Information has been sent out via email for this 

class and paper copies will be available at the business meeting.  We need 15 min. to have this class and we are 

short…please consider signing up!  It is half price for Bay Oaks members making it a bargain. 

A second GSQA class will be on Saturday, May 3, 2008.  It will be “Fractures/ 3-D Blocks” taught by Marilyn 

Rose.  

                                                                              

Show and Sale Please remember to mark your 2008 calendar for April 20th for the Show and Sale. Kay 

Buccola will be in charge and JoAnn and Melba have volunteered to help her.  They will be setting up a worker 

schedule for that day.  We will need to quilt the “Blue Light Special” quilt and also the little red plaid one to 

sell, please be ready to offer your quilting skills to get this done on time.  Also we will need quilts to show…we 

will be using the second meeting of each month until the show for members to quilt on their own. 

 

Christmas Party, December 13th Our Christmas party was a great success and many thanks to Xochilt for 

the generous offer to host it at her beautiful home. 

  

Election of Officers    There was a unanimous vote for the officers for 2008.  They are President, Gloria 

Burlette; Vice President, Therese Springer; Treasurer, Chris Jarrell; Secretary, JoAnn LaLone.  The officers 

wish to thank the members for their vote of support and we will work hard to make 2008 successful.  

 

Please keep me updated on any address changes so you will continue to get the newsletter. 

. 

.Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

 

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

